CNYR SCCA Auqust 2024 Membership Meeting Minutes

The August 2024 meeting of the Central New York Region of the SCCA was held at the
Liverpool, NY, American Legion Hall on Wednesday, 14-August-2024.

RE Donofrio called the meeting to order at 7:15 pm. There were 8 members in
attendance.

RE Report:
RE Donofrio reported he had nothing to report.

Assistant RE Report:
ARE Mangicaro reported he reordered Solo event wrist bands and ordered them with
the Region live timing web link printed on them.

Treasurer Report:
There was no report.

Secretary Report:
The July meeting minutes have been loaded on the club website.

Solo Report:
Solo Chair VanVranken reported the most recent Solo events had 37 and 40

participants respectively. After the Solo event, a group went to Weedsport Raceway to
watch the events there.

The next Solo event will be this weekend (18-August) at the Oswego County Airport.
Currently, there are 21 participants signed up. Mark B. will be handling Solo Chair
duties while Solo Chair VanVranken has remote duties.

RallyX Report:

RallyX Chair Moellering reported the most recent RallyX was a successful event with 10
registered participants and one cancellation. The day and the racecourse were dry
making for good runs albeit a bit dusty. Timing equipment worked well despite the
heavy dust.

The season standings are tight with 15t and 2™ positions being fought in the same car
between the car owner and co-driver. Two events left (20-October, and December) for
them to battle it out.

RallyX Chair Moellering noted he was informed of two potential event sites and will
investigate them.

Road Rally Report:
There was no Report.




Flagging Report:

Mick Levy reported WGI is hosting FLR Region’s Fun One this weekend (16-18
August). After that will be the two Vintage Race event weekends (at the track and then
downtown Watkins Glen.

Old Business:
Mark M. will be taking the Solo timing display and control box to United Radio for
repairs.

New Business:
It was noted the proposed CNY Raceway Park site is up for auction.

The next General Membership meeting will be Wednesday, September 11t

Mick Levy made a motion to adjourn, the motion was seconded by Ed Leubner and
unanimously approved at 7:47pm.

Submitted by Ed Leubner, Secretary CNYR SCCA.



